
 

February 29, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Sharon Schwartz, Chairperson 

House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources Budget 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Schwartz: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2758 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2758 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2758 would require that expenditures from the Special Litigation Fund in the Board 

of Accountancy be approved first by the chairperson of the Board and then by the Director of the 

Budget.  The Director of the Budget would approve expenditures if an unforeseeable occurrence 

caused the need for expenditure and the expenditure was not rejected in the preceding legislative 

session.  The bill would also allow the agency to transfer funds from the Board of Accountancy 

Fee Fund into the Special Litigation Fund.  These transfers must be approved by the Director of 

the Budget. 

 

 Passage of HB 2758 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Susan Somers, Accountancy  


